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----------------------------------------

STUDENT AND FAMILY SUPPLY
PICK-UP SCHEDULED
With the closure of schools throughout Ohio, the NF staff is
beginning to make plans about how students will brie�y return
to the building to pick-up all school supplies and other personal
items. Parents and caregivers should be aware that the Week of
May 25th will be the overall time frame, excluding Memorial
Day. The building will be open for a signi�cant amount of time
during the day and evening for said supply pick-up. In order to maintain the health and safety of
all, families will sign-up to visit the school building electronically. The schedule sign-up
information will be forwarded to each family in early May. Families will be required to sign-up,
in advance, and only those families will be permitted into the building at speci�c, scheduled
times. Student bags will be prepared by our staff, in advance, so that families will either enter
the gym or the cafeteria based on grade level assignment. All health and safety protocols will
be enforced. Nobody will be permitted to roam the building. Students and families will receive
a checklist of tasks to reference. Medications will be available, too. Those younger students
who secured a Chromebook, will continue to 'borrow' the Chromebook until the start of
school in the fall. Again, details are forthcoming regarding the sign-up process.
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STAFF CHANGES
On behalf of the NF staff, I am thrilled to announce an addition
to our teaching staff for next year. Pending BOE approval on
Monday evening, Mr. Kyle Cohen will be joining our awesome
NF staff as a third grade teacher. Mr. Cohen has recently taught
in Parma, and has extensive experiences in advocating for
student leadership opportunities, highlighting the dramatic arts,
and working on various school improvement committees. Mr.
Cohen is working on his advanced degree at John Carroll University, and graduated from Ohio
State University with his undergraduate degree. Welcome to our NF family, Mr. Cohen.

On a related note, Ms. Katie Patterson will be returning to grade one. Katie is beyond excited
to work with the younger students once again.

SUMMER SOLUTIONS
ENRICHMENT OPTIONS
Now more than ever, families should consider extending
learning during the summer months ahead. Planning for
summer study can begin now. Last year, NF staff promoted the
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Summer Solutions series. We are fortunate enough that the
Summer Solutions company is operated by a retired Nordonia
teacher. As such, they are offering a 20% discount for 3 or
more ordered books with the code OHIO2020. Share this
information with others, and take a look at the materials
available via the link below.

https://www.summersolutions.net/

Tessa Puma: NF's very own Tessa Puma, grade three, will make her television debut on
Sunday, April 26 on the NBC show, Little Big Shots at 7:00 p.m.

School Building Accessibility: North�eld Elementary School is o�cially closed to families and
students until further notice. If there is an emergency need for something in the building,
please contact me via email only at Marc.Kaminicki@nordoniaschools.org. Please do not
leave any phone messages on the o�ce machine as it will not be regularly checked.

@NFSquirePride

NORTHFIELD ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

9374 Olde 8 Road, North�eld, … marc.kaminicki@nordoniasch…

330-467-2010 nordoniaschools.org
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